Januvary Again?

In accordance with the Chapter By-Laws all
membership dues become payable in January of
each year. Chapter dues are $12.

For those members paying their dues by or
at the January meeting there will be a draw-
ing for an EAA "HOW-TO" SHEET METAL vol. 2

manual which has been donated by a Chapter
member,

If you would like to send your check for
your dues please make it payable to:
EAA Chapter 690 and send it to the newly
elected treasurer ED BOOTH
1505 Black Spruce Road
Lilburn, GA 30247

Paul Responds

A letter of appreciation has been received
by the Chapter from EAA President Paul
Poberezny for the Chapter's donation of
$150.00 to the building fund of the EAA
AVIATION CENTER under construction at
Oshkosh, Wisconsin.

Name, Rank & Etc.

Please be thinking of ideas for a Name and
Logo for the Chapter as we will soon be need-
ing these ideas to submit for selection by
the Chapter membership.

Calendar of €vents

January 15, 1982 - Chapter 690 meeting at
Stone Mountain Airport. Time: 8:00 P.M.
Mr. Clarence Wise of the GADO office will
present the program on FAA inspections
and licensing procedures of experimental
aircraft.

MARCH 14-20 — LAKELAND, FLORIDA - 1982 Sun 'N Fun EAA Fly-
In. Never too early to start your plans for going south. Contact
Allan Duncan, 8168 Fairway Ave., Lakeland, FL 33801,

JULY 31-AUGUST 7 — OSHKOSH, WISCONSIN — 30th Annual Fly-In
Convention — Start making your plans now to attend the World's
Grealest Aviation Event. Contact EAA. P O, Box 229, Hales Corners,
Wi 53130,

AUGUST 9-14 — FOND DU LAC, WISCONSIN — Annual International
Asrobatic Club Championships and Convention. Contzct JAC. PO
Box 229, Hales Comers. Wi 53130,

THANX!

Thank you to Vice-President Harold Stalcup,
Secretary Earl Evans, Treasurer Ken Sharp.

As we are still a young Chapter, these men
who will be leaving their offices this month
have provided us with leadership, direction
and development.

Earl Evans who’%astghxved as ‘the Chapter
Newsletter Editor for the pagt two years,
due to persgnal reasoms has resigned the

o~

duties of E %;o?tuTh 5 position is a very )
challenging Wnsumiﬁadventurg, S
The Chapter has nefited and appreciates

Earl's efforts.

Newly E‘ectéd

At the November meeting the Nominating

Committee submitted the following slate for
Officers: John Popps - President, Dennis
Balsam and Rex Davis - Vice President, Joel
Levine - Secretary, and Ed Booth - Treasurer.
Rex Davis withdrew his name in order to
serve as the new Chapter Newsletter Editor.
As there were no new nominations from the
floor, the slate was unanimously approved

by the members present.

These new Officers will take office as of
January 1982. Please give them your support.

Mike's Offer

A generous offer was made at the November
meeting by Mike Peredney to loan his welding
equipment to anyone who has the need. Mike's
address is 5848 O'hara Drive, Stone Mountain
Georgia. To make arrangements for the
equipment call Mike at 921-8447.
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